
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

Throughout February, Victoria Gold’s Community 
Liaison worked with the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak 
Dun and Mayo’s J.V. Clark School to create a 
colouring contest to help engage the school’s 
students and their families over the school Spring 
Break.

The contest was open to all school students up to 
Grade 7 and 18 imaginative, colourful entries were 
received once school re-commenced after the break.

Adapted from Mining Matters; a national charitable 
organization which provides resources for young 
people to develop their knowledge and awareness of 

Earth sciences, responsible mining and their roles in 
society, Victoria Gold’s unique contest artwork 
focused on the company’s commitment to 
reclamation and revegetation at the Eagle Gold Mine 
site.

The contest winners, selected by a committee of 
representatives from the First Nation, the school and 
the company are:

 • Akaisha – Kindergarten
 • Avery – Grade 3
 • Tanner – Grade 4

All contest entrants will receive a prize from Victoria 
Gold in recognition of their participation and 
creativity.

“The team at Victoria Gold is delighted by the 
originality demonstrated by all the students who 
participated in this, our first colouring contest for J.V. 
Clark School,” says Victoria Gold President & CEO 
John McConnell. “This fun activity was designed to 
encourage students to keep engaged during Spring 
Break and to illustrate our commitment to the 
environment and the community.”

V I C T O R I A  G O L D  S P R I N G  B R E A K
C O L O U R I N G  C O N T E S T  F O R  J . V .  C L A R K  S C H O O L

Victoria Gold Spring Break Colouring Contest for J.V. Clark School winners Akaisha, Avery and Tanner with their winning entries and prizes.




